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Craig, Sondra

From: nrberry18@icloud.com
Sent: Wednesday, October 1, 2025 3:50 PM
To: ZZ Council Members
Subject: City Administrator

[Some people who received this message don't oŌen get email from nrberry18@icloud.com. Learn why this is important at 
hƩps://aka.ms/LearnAboutSenderIdenƟficaƟon ] 
 
*** CAUTION: This email originated from an external sender. DO NOT click links or open aƩachments unless you recognize the 
sender and know the content is safe. *** 
 
 
I aƩended the presentaƟon yesterday at the Black River beach community center. Hopefully, the aƩendance for the evening 
session was much beƩer than the one at 12:00 PM. 
The subject has been discussed for far too long and based on a conversaƟon yesterday with a council member will be voted on in 
the near future. 
 
We need a city administrator that is hired by and responsible to the council. 
The mayor’s posiƟon should be removed. 
A mayor would not be needed if the decision is to hire a city administrator. 
 
Hopefully, the voters of LaCrosse will take this possible important change to city government seriously and put Ɵme and effort 
into responding to your survey or making their opinion known. 
 
 
If there is anyway I could help, I am would be quite willing to do so. 
 
 
Nick Berry 
 
 


